
We are happy to announce the opening of our Dinner Season at 
St. Peter's Phelps Hall! 

The first of our monthly dinners will be the Polish Dinner on April 

20th, starting at 4:00 p.m. & ending at 6:00 or whenever we are sold out. 
The Non-Profit Recipient of part of our intake is the Windham Area No 
Freeze Zone. 
 

The Menu: Pirogues 
            Stuffed Cabbage 
            Kielbasa 
            Sauerkraut 
            Pickled Beets 
            Sweet and Sour Cabbage 
            Choice of Desserts 

Cost of Dinner  $17.00      NOTE PRICE CHANGE 
THIS WILL BE A TAKEOUT DINNER ONLY – First come, first served and no 
reservations. 
 

A server will come to your auto, take your order, your payment, your 
choice of desserts, and bring it back to your vehicle and place it in your 
back seat or trunk. You will not need to get out of your vehicle. 
Credit cards will be accepted. 
 
 


